
               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

23 October 2023 

 

Dear Parents         

 

STATIONERY PACKAGES FOR 2024:  Grade 2 to Grade 7 

 

Back to School Stationery for 2024 can be purchased directly from our wholesale 

stationery supplier, Spectra Stationers, at Glengarry Shopping Centre,  

from 1 November 2023. Please note that it is not compulsory to buy your stationery from 

Spectra Stationers. 

 

Esmé Eksteen and her friendly staff will welcome and assist you with the purchasing of 

your child/children’s stationery, as indicated on the attached order form. It is suggested 

that you take the completed order form with you to the shop. 

 

Spectra Stationers' address and trading hours are indicated on this cover, as well as great 

special offers, free products, and gift vouchers. 

 

For any further stationery enquiries, please contact Esmé directly on 083 703 3059. 

 

Additional hard copies of the stationery list will not be issued to learners. These lists will 

however, be placed on School Communicator (Stationery 2024) and on the website of 

the appropriate grades’ webpages. 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

 

S. R. Smith (Mrs) 

Principal     
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